Fruit Open House and Field Day set for October 19

Home orchardists and gardeners look forward twice each year, once in the spring and in the fall to attending the all-day Fruit Open House and Field Day at the WSU/Mount Vernon Research and Extension Unit, located at 16650 State Route 536, west of Mount Vernon.


The fall event this year is scheduled for October 19.  The morning is devoted to classes providing current useful information for those who have or want to have fruit trees, berries, and vegetable gardens at home.  The afternoon is for touring the WSU orchards on tractor-drawn wagons to pick and sample the many varieties of late pears and apples.


Participants at the Open House and Field Day, when not in classes or on the orchard tours, may want to walk through the display gardens at the Research and Extension Unit, established and maintained by the Skagit Valley Rose Society, the WSU/Skagit County Master Gardeners, the Salal Chapter of the Washington Native Plant Society, the Western Washington Fruit Research Foundation and Skagit Vegetable Trials and the Display of All-American Selection of flowers and vegetables.

  
In addition, there will be a display of fruit varieties with tasting and a number of booths provided by commercial supplies, WSU Master Gardeners, WSU Master Food Preservers, and the Western Cascade Fruit Society.


Morning classes scheduled during this fall event will include the following subjects:

1. Understanding Drip Irrigation – by Jay Inglis and De Arbogast.
2. Using Mulches and Cloches in the Home Garden presented by Andy Anderson, WSU.
3. Edible Landscaping with Fruit by Kristan Johnson.
4. Sack Lunch Question and Answer session by the staff.

This day of interesting classes and the tour of the orchards for picking fruit is sponsored by the Western Washington Fruit Research Foundation and the WSU/Mount Vernon Research and Extension Unit.  The Foundation was established several years ago, for the primary purpose of supporting and helping to fund fruit research at the WSU Research and Extension Unit.  WSU budget problems in recent years make this foundation funding ever more important to continuing these badly needed research projects at the Research Unit.


Registration for attending the day’s activities begins at 8:30 a.m.  Anyone can attend for a donation of $15.00 for an individual or $25.00 for the family.  Better yet, you can join the Foundation for an annual fee of $25.00 for an individual or $40.00 per family.  Annual membership entitles you to attend both the spring and fall field days, as well as all harvest days, usually four per year, and all classes and meetings of the Foundation.  Membership fees are an important source of funds for the Foundation’s support of research at the Research Unit.


So bring along your sack lunch and join the group for what we hope will be a nice fall day on October 19.

